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October 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I would like to invite you and your child to join us for our Post 16/Careers Fair at Barnwood Park 
School on: 
 
Thursday 20 October 2022 16:30 – 17:30. 
 
This event provides an opportunity for students to find out about different careers they are interested 
in, speak to local and national businesses, colleges, training providers and further education 
providers. 
 
The Careers Fair will be open during school hours for students Years 8 -11 and again after school 
from 16:30 – 17:30 for all students and their parents/carers, and we would be delighted if you can 
attend!  
 
During this time there will be opportunity for you to speak with exhibitors which will allow you and 
your child to learn more about 6th Forms, Colleges, Apprenticeships and Universities, as possible 
options for their futures. 
 
Exhibitors include: 
 

AFCOGloucester EDF  Prospects  

BAE Systems  Gloscol  St Peters  

Bournside  Glos Services  StageCoach Gloucester  

Bridge  Hartpury  Stroud /UTC 

Cirencester  Holmleigh Park   

Chosen Hill  Kier   

Churchdown  Mira Showers   

Crypt  Ribston   

Denmark Road  NHS   

Dowty  Poeton   

 
I look forward to welcoming you to the event and will be happy to discuss any questions you or 
your child have about their future options. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mrs Sarah Adams 
Careers Co-ordinator 
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